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Webcam 

We are hoping to get a webcam installed 

in Mullagh Church soon and we will be 

able to broadcast Mass and other services.  

We will keep you updated. 
 

Prayer 
May Nations and Neighbours work 

together at this time. 

May fear be calmed and illness cured. 

May we know we are all one, connected 

in the web of life, through love,  

Held and Healed through Christ. 

Amen. 
(Martina Lehane Sheehan & Patrick Sheehan) 

We are available to help 

Fr. Donagh O Meara 087 2322140  

Rita O’Dwyer 086 3838500 

Blathnaid Sexton 087 2332989 
 

Kilmurry Ibrickane Gaa Club 

Whenever we needed your support you 

were there. 

Now it’s our turn to help. 

If anyone is looking for help to collect 

shopping , medicines, fuel, daily needs let 

us know and we are here to help 

Please contact any of our coordinators 

Martin Lynch, John Brew, Michael 

Considine, Paul Shanahan  

and Rebecca Sexton 

Give them a call 

Martin Lynch (087) 922 9709 

Paul Shanahan 0873663739 

John Brew 086811 8957 

Michael Considine 0868450848 

Rebecca Sexton 086212 2616 
Or just message any of our social media 

pages and we will do our best to help 

Local SVP 

Contact No.  

086 2168749. 

KIB Parish 

Defib No: 

065 7050123 

 

 

Prayer for a Pandemic 

May we, who are merely inconvenienced, 

remember those whose lives are at stake. 

May we, who have no risk factors, remember 

those most vulnerable. 

May we, who have the luxury of working from 

home, remember those who must choose between 

preserving their health or making their rent. 

May we, who have flexibility to care for our 

children when their school close, remember those 

who have no options. 

May we, who have to cancel our trips, remember 

those who have no safe place to go. 

May we, who are losing our margin money in the 

tumult of the economic market remember those 

who have no margin at all. 

May we, who settle in to a quarantine at home, 

remember those who have no home at all. 

As fear grips out country, let us choose faith hope 

and love during this time when we physically 

wrap our arms around each other, let us find ways 

to be the loving embrace of God to our 

neighbours. 

Amen. 

 

 

Reflection 

This is the time to be slow 

Lie low to the wall 

Until the bitter weather passes. 

Try, as best you can, not to let 

The wire brush of doubt 

Scrape from your heart 

All sense of yourself 

And your hesitant light. 

If you remain generous, 

Time will come good; 

And you will find your feet 

Again on fresh pastures of promise, 

Where the air will be kind 

And blushed with beginning. 
John O’Donohue 

 

 

SYMPATHY: We offer our sympathy, support and 
prayers to the family of JJ Corry, Clohanmore, Cree. 
O’Dwyer Family on the death of their Aunt Theresa 
Fielding,  May They Rest in Peace. 
BISHOP FINTAN MONAHAN will lead a 7-night 
pilgrimage to Medjugorje from July 22-29, 2020 with 
direct flights from Dublin to Mostar-Medjugorje 
Airport. Mass daily with full religious programme with 
sightseeing and visit to local sites of interest. Air-
conditioned accommodation close to St James' Church 
with breakfast and evening meals included. Price is 
€725 per person sharing. For more information please 
contact Marian Pilgrimages on Dublin 01.878.8159 
or info@marian.ie 
MEDJUGORJE PILGRIMAGES—Direct flight from 
Shannon to Mostar, Medjugorje, arrive in Medjugorje 
in half the time. Sept 16th to 23rd.  For more 
information contact Francis Sexton 065 7087200 or 
065 7084075. 
 

Covid 19 

We are living in strange times.  Ireland at its core 

is a place based on community and community 

connection.  The handshake, the chat / 

conversation are part of who we are.  All of these 

things have been taken from us in this difficult 

time.  It is really important for us to maintain 

social distance but also to find other ways to 

connect through the phone, through social media. 

We can only get through this together.  In a 

famous speech in Northern Ireland a few years 

ago Bill Clinton said “there is no them there is 

only us”.  Let us look out for eachother at this 

particularly difficult time.  Let us not think of 

just washing our OWN hands but to remember 

the call of Jesus at the last supper to wash the 

feet of all who may need or support of help at 

this time. 

“There is no them there is only us now” 

 

Anniversary Masses 

We apologies that we are unable to have 

Anniversary Masses at this time.  When the crisis 

is over, we will re-schedule all anniversary 

masses. 

 

First Friday 

We apologise but we are not able to do First 

Friday calls this month.  We will resume as soon 

as we can. 

 

Mass on the Radio (Sundays) 

Mass on Clare FM (96.4-95.5) each Sunday 

during the crisis at 9am. 

CE PROJECT:  
2 x Vacancies on the CE Project in Mullagh Village for 

General Operatives. Usual eligibility criteria applies. Contact 
Intreo on 065-6869296.  

 
 

Mullagh N.S. This has been cancelled due to Covid 19—

are holding an open day for new Junior Infants and their 
parents in the school on Thursday 2nd April at 13:30. 

Current parents are also welcome to attend. Please contact 
the principal Áine Sexton on 065-7087472 

or principal@mullaghschool.ie for more information.  
 

 

Parish Contribution 
We really appreciate your Parish Contribution 

and we need them to continue the Mass services 

that the Parish provides. You may drop your 

contribution (parish envelopes-priests envelopes) 

into the Parish Office at any time / or through the 

letter box of the Parish House. 

 

 

Trocaire 
The Trocaire Collection is a very important part 

of Lent as we reach out to people in the third 

world particularly to people in Kenya this year 

who are experiencing the affects of climate 

change at this time.  You may drop off your 

Trocaire Collection or Trocaire box to the Parish 

Office or Priests House. 

 

 

COVID-19 Support Line for Older People 
ALONE has launched a national support line and 

additional supports for older people who have 

concerns or are facing difficulties relating to the 

outbreak of COVID-19 (Coronavirus). 

Professional staff are available to answer queries 

and give advice and reassurance where 

necessary. The support line is open seven days a 

week, 8am - 8pm, by calling 0818 222 024. 

MAY ANNIVERSARY MASSES 

Saturday 2nd in Quilty Church 
Sunday 3rd in Coore & Mullagh Churches 

JUNE ANNIVERSARY MASSES 

Saturday 6th June in Quilty Church 
Sunday 7th June in Coore & Mullagh Churches 

JULY ANNIVERSARY MASSES 

Saturday 4th July in Quilty Church 
Sunday 5th July in Coore & Mullagh Churches 

AUGUST ANNIVERSARY MASSES 

Saturday 1st in Quilty Church 
Sunday 2nd in Coore & Mullagh Churches 


